
 BRAUNSTON  TWINNERS 

Minutes of Planning Meeting held on Thursday 14 September 2017 
at 8.00 pm in The Old Plough Braunston 

 

Present  
Sue Harrison, John Pomfret, Denise and Terry Waddleton, Liz Fraser, Clare Sabin, Daphne Bowhill 

Apologies  
Apologies for absence were received from: Christine Sanderson, Chris Whitby, Chris Grossart, Hal and Chris 
Congreve, Trines Ward 

Minutes of previous meeting  
The minutes of the previous meeting held on 12 June 2017 were approved as a true record.  

Future events  
1. Autumn Quiz  
Hall booked for 11 November 2017. Trines preparing questions.  
Food:  

 potatoes, butter, ham – Sue 
 cheese, bread, cucumber, tomatoes, crisps – Denise and Terry  
 lettuce (for Alice to wash and shred) – Denise and Terry 
 pickle and plates – Liz and John 

Denise and Terry have cutlery and will get serviettes. Clare to get her girls to help wrap cutlery in serviettes. 
John and Liz to liaise with Trines regarding lemons and wine for losers and winners. 
Members to turn up at 6.00 pm for preparation of hall and food and bring raffle prizes(s). 

2. Craft Fair 
Hall provisionally booked for 9 December 2017. Advertise as Christmas Fair. Suggestions received so far 
Santa’s grotto, bran tub, tombola. Check if we could get chocolate selection packs as presents on sale or 
return.  Need to come back with more ideas at next meeting to see if a viable proposition. Advertise in BVN, 
Braunston web site and Daventry town council website (Daphne).  

3. Spring Quiz  
Hall booked for 24 March 2018. 

4. AGM 
Library booked for 11 June 2018. 

5. Christmas Meal 
Thursday 4 January 2018 in The Old Plough Braunston (Liz to book provisionally for 20) 

Finance report 
No significant change. Since last meeting, paid £15 for AGM library hire leaving overall balance of £351.52. 

Visit to Quincy-Voisins 2018 
Need to raise money to cover cost. Dingbats/quiz sheets at £1 to be considered.  Date agreed with Quincy 
4-7 May 2018 with travelling on Friday evening a possibility. Clare asked if dates could be changed to 
depart Braunston on either Saturday 26 May or Thursday 31 May instead as children in school taking SATS 
at beginning of May. Liz to ask Christine to contact Annie Marre. Liz and John to research price of flights 
and other transport alternatives. 

Date of next planning meeting  
Thursday 12 October 2017 in The Old Plough Braunston at 8.00 pm. 

Meeting closed at 9.15 pm. 


